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Dear Parents 

 

Another week complete, I can imagine this week was challenging for you and the 

children due to the poor weather and not being able to get outside. There’s been a change 

today and the forecast is bright for next week so hopefully this will help! 

 

Thank you, for continuing to support your child/ren’s learning at home while continuing 

to work from home, you are doing a great job. Please continue to work at your own pace, 

the teachers can see when you access Education City and monitor progress, they are also 

responding to children via purple mash activities. Reception class, I’m delighted with all 

your work on Tapestry, it’s fantastic! 

 

This week our teachers have created a video message to go alongside the weekly 

planning for next week, we’re hoping this will help children who are beginning to miss 

school and their teachers. 

 

Thanks for all the positive comments about the “happy” video, we are so pleased that you 

enjoyed it, all credit to Mrs Hunns for organising it. 

 

Please see a link to a beautiful liturgy, it is 18 minutes long, I recommend you watch as a 

family: 

 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=bs36zxL_EE8&feature=youtu.be 

 

I will continue to share these weekly with you, it would be good to get feedback on this, 

so please let us know your thoughts via the school office email. 

 

Have a lovely weekend and stay safe. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

P.Fearn 

   

Mrs Paula Fearn 

Head Teacher  
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